
P-014-001

It is not clear what Mr. Dean believes the FEIS failed to address in this

portion of his letter and the letter from Mr. Wagner to him. It is also

unclear why Mr. Dean believes that three lanes on I-5 can be kept open

during construction only if people choose alternative routes. Regardless,

the project is committed to keeping three lanes open in both directions

during construction. As the construction plans are further developed, we

will work with interested citizens and neighborhoods on the specific

details. 
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P-014-002

Please see the responses to these comments in Mr. Dean's letter

(P-012-001 and P-012-002).
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